ALPENA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE

Sheriff Erik W. Smith  Undersheriff Cash J. Kroll
4900 M32 W, Alpena, Michigan 49707
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DATE: December 2, 2022
TO: Personnel Committee
FROM: Cash Kroll/Alpena County Undersheriff

SUBJECT: WAGE INCREASE

I am respectfully requesting that the Personnel Committee consider the Sheriff and
Undersheriff for wage increases in accordance with all other nonunion and elected county
officials for the 2023 fiscal year budget. We are extremely grateful for the salary increase
the board granted us earlier in the year. The increased salary has brought our positions
to a fair market value salary. Our staff will receive a six percent increase each year for
the next two years decreasing the wage gap between administration and staff. We would
greatly appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Thank you,

Ay il

Undersheriff Cash Kroll



